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Weekly Newsletter  
Dream big, fly high  

Happy New Year!  

We hope you all had a good break from school and are ready for the Spring term ahead. It has been lovely to hear 

the children talk excitedly about what they have been up to over the holiday and the snow has been an exciting 

addition to the first week back!  

Spring Term Bookshelf  

There has been lots of excitement as we launch our Spring Term Curriculum Bookshelves.  

More information about what each Class is covering over the Spring Term can be found on the Year Group pages 

of our Website.   

Pre-School           Reception           Year 1           Year 2 

Important Dates  

13th Jan  9.30 School Tour  

15th Jan 16.15 Pre-School Curriculum   

  Information Session  

21st Jan Pre-School Nursery Rhyme Day  

30th Jan Year 2 Road Safety Session  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Kids Club/Pre-School Fees  

Half-term balances have been applied to your 

MCAS accounts. Please ensure any changes to 

patterns and balance must be cleared by 4pm on 

the penultimate Friday (the second to last Friday), of each 

half-term. For this half-term, that means all payments and 

changes are due on Friday 7th February.  

Parent Governor  

I am delighted to announce that Chris Wills has been 

successful in his application to become a Parent Governor 

at Woodford Primary School.  

Chris has two children at school and will be joining the 

Academy Committee working alongside other school 

governors and school staff. We look forward to working 

with him as the school grows.  

Reception Admission 2025 

The deadline for applications is 15th January 2025 

and you can apply for a place here. If you or anyone 

you know  would like to look round school, we are  

holding a final tour on Monday 13th January which 

can be booked though the school website.  

Stockport Admissions will be hosting an advice line 

on 13th, 14th and 15th January between 8:30am and 

4:30pm for parents who require support or advice 

ahead of the reception application deadline. The 

number of the advice line is 0161 521 8871.   

Extreme Weather Operating Procedure 

This week we have experienced snow and ice in school and although very rare, there are reasons why 

the school may have to close in the event of extreme weather. Should this ever be a possibility, 

parents/carers should check the school website and their MCAS app for confirmation of this after 7am. 

In the event we need to close during the school day, we will notify parents/carers  via the MCAS app to let you 

know that children need collecting from school.  

Whilst we still have temperatures dropping below freezing, please take extra care when moving around the school 

site, and please avoid the slope outside school reception.   

School Character Traits  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/year-groups/pre-school/
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/year-groups/reception/
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/year-1/
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/year-2/
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/apply-for-a-school-place



